
 

 

 

 

TO:   KATHY BRYANT, CHAIR 

 

FROM: Caitlin Rath, Budget Manager 

 

DATE: March 12, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: 2024-2025 EDWARD BYRNE MEMORIAL JUSTICE 
ASSISTANCE GRANT (JAG) PROGRAM – COUNTYWIDE  

 

 

The Board of County Commissioners provided approval to the Marion County Sheriff’s Office to 

apply for funding under the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program 

through the Florida Department of Law Enforcement. Funding will be used to purchase new camera 

equipment for the jail. 

 
BUDGET IMPACT:   Grant revenue of $56,686. (No local match required) 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  
 

1) Motion to authorize the Board Chair to sign the agreement where marked. 
 

 
 


